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Hi lm owner operator of Limousine Business 28 years in Brisbane. Im have been badly
 affected by the Government Decesion to allow Uber to operate without regulations which
 l have been doing for a long time it needs to be faier so we all can compete on a Level
 playing field in its present form its not. Limousine should operate under the L plate so
 people have a choice, Limousines or Taxis or Shareride. There are some people driving
 around on private plates doing Uber work and prentending  at same time to be a Limo u
 cant have it both ways and Corporates  want to see a L plate on the car so they know they
 are getting and for security some people l pickup are doing Million dollar deals in the
 back seat while lm driving them a Limousine is not a share ride we need to make this Law
 no L plate no working or advertising limousine Services this way it makes if fair for me
 and let the market sort its self out it will take 5 years for my industry to recover so lm
 begging the commitee to listen to my concerns and act on them please sorry lm late with
 email been trying to work and survive to pay bills regards Peter Brisbane Premier
 Limousine 
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